
 
2021-2022 Newsletter 3 (24th September 2021) 

 

 Virtues To Live By          
“I have come that they may have life and have it to the full.”  
John 10:10   
 
 

As part of our character education programme, we study twelve virtues throughout the year. These are  

 

 

 

 
Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for this term are Respect and Courtesy, Thankfulness, Hope and Patience and for the last few 
weeks we have been focusing on  
 

Respect and Courtesy 
“So in everything, do to others what you would have them do to you.” Matthew 7:12 
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I am respectful  and 
courteous when 

• I show courtesy to everyone as we are all 
made in God’s image and likeness. 

• I respect myself and know I deserve respect 
from others. 

• I treat everyone how I would like to be 
treated. 

• I use good manners. 

• I respect and follow school and classroom 
rules. 

• I speak politely to everyone and listen to others. 

• I respect and look after my own and other people’s belongings. 
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Autumn Spring Summer 

Respect and Courtesy 
Thankfulness  
Hope  
Patience 

Faith  
Simplicity  
Love and Charity  
Forgiveness 

Resilience and Perseverance 
Kindness  
Honesty  
Service 



 
 
 
Secondary applications for September 2022 

 If your child is in Year 6, it is now time to make your preferences for High School. Please visit the respective schools 

to assist you. Each school website will provide key dates for your attention. Application forms need to be submitted 

by 31st October 2021 online to Leeds City Council.  Supplementary Information Forms (SIFs) needed to be submitted 

for each Catholic high school. 

 

Attendance 

At Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, we want all of our children to 

attend school every day, as we know that not only will this enable them to 

achieve their very best academically but that it also helps them to develop 

social skills, make friends, and experience a variety of different activities 

every day.  We continue to focus on supporting all of our children to be in 

school every day and would like to thank our parents for their support with 

this too! 

 

 

This week’s attendance is 97.6% which is slightly above our 

target.  Thank you and well done to all those who made it 

into school on time each day this week! 

 

 

 

 

Attendance (24th September 2021) 

Our school 

target this 

year is 

97%. 
 

Class 
This 

week 

Last 

week 
 

This 

week 

Last 

week 

Reception 1 97.7 100 Year 3 99.3 99.2 

Reception 2 96.6 100 Year 4 96.5 96.7 

Year 1 99.3 99.1 Year 5 94.3 96.4 

Year 1/2 93.8 94.4 Year 5/6 99.4 96.8 

Year 2/3 100 98.7 Year 6 97.6 96.8 

This week’s whole school attendance  97.6% 



 

Our Wonderful 

‘Stars of the Week’ 

         

           Congratulations to you all! 

24th September 2021 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 

Reception 1 Luca For being a good friend 

Reception 2 Finley For good listening and being an excellent role model 

Year 1 
Mikel For hard working and good listening. 

Hannah For always doing her best and working hard. 

Year 1/2 
Ryan 

For settling in and trying his best in all areas of his learning. 

 

Amber 
For always making the right choices and being a super role model. 

 

Year 2/3 
Sonny For fantastic Maths’s work 

Mia R For trying her best in all learning. 

Year 3 
Luana 

For trying her best in all her learning 

 

Teddie 
For working hard in Maths. 

 

Year 4 
Dior For working hard in everything she does and settling into Year 4 

Baba For his fantastic maths learning this week. 

Year 5 
Fatou For wonderful handwriting and beautifully presented work 

Jake For excellent listening skills and following instructions first time. 

Year 5/6 

Roxanne For always working conscientiously in every lesson. 

Samara 
For settling extremely well into Year 5 and having a fantastic 

attitude to learning.   

Year 6 
Ikpomwosa For working so hard in PE 

Neveah For working hard in cooking 



 

Research shows that building essential skills supports: 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone- keep showing that positive attitude! 

 

 

 

24th September 2021 

Class 
Skills Builder 

Awards 

 

Reception 1 Scarlett  

Reception 2 Bella 

Year 1 Mya 

Year 1/2 Kylarae 

Year 2/3 Heidi  

Year 3 Zuzanna 

Year 4 Tommy 

Year 5 Jayden  

Year 5/6 Savannah B 

Year 6 Precious 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

This week Year 6 started their 

cookery lessons again, making a 

very tasty jambalaya.  

The children used their skills 

from previous lessons to chop 

the vegetables and enjoyed the 

stirring! 

 


